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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

This comment letter is written primarily to encourage the need for an extension of the comment period for 75

days. The South Fork of the Salmon River is a unique and irreplaceable resource that deserves the attention of a

substantial comment period, especially in such political and socially trying times. It is unbelievably important that

this plan is thought out completely and allowed to be given the full review process by the public. When speaking

of open-pit gold mines and fragile ecosystems, there is no options for taking back mistakes that are made due to

a improperly vetted plan. This applies to both sides of this issue.

 

 


